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Focal PointsFocal PointsFocal PointsFocal Points
During the services held 
at the ladies’ prison 
in Cochabamba, six 
were baptized and five 
were  filled with the Holy 
Spirit! Later, at the men’s 
prison, thirty-three were 
baptized in Jesus’ name! A 
local Bolivian pastor, Nicolas 
Felipe, travels constantly as 
a circuit preacher to several
local towns and cities. With 
the Bible school students’ 
help he set up the tent and 
had several revival services. 
As a result, six received the 
Holy Spirit and five were 
baptized in Jesus’ name. 
A man named Feliciano 
was baptized at the Bible 
school; a 72-year-old man 
who speaks Quechua.  The 
day he was baptized, he 
was in much pain suffering 
from shingles. His body was 
covered in blisters, and he 
had difficulty moving.  The 
day after he was baptized, 
his shingles were gone and 
his skin had no evidence 
of being blistered! His 
family was so impacted 
by his testimony that they 
wanted Pastor Nicolas to 
go to their home and have 
services! Family and friends 

came from neighboring 
villages,  filling a dump truck 
with thirty people. Brother 
Feliciano had started to build 
a large event hall behind 
his home to make money 
renting it out for weddings 
and parties. The contractor 
did not finish the job and 
the money ran out. In that 
building with just walls, a 
metal roof and a dirt floor, 
we had a weekend revival 
where five received the Holy 
Spirit and one was baptized 
in the freezing lake nearby! 
Great things are taking place 
in Bolivia, thanks to your 
prayers and giving!

~ Robert & Lisbeth Dame

For nine years, the Nordic 
countries have been coming 
together for a “Breaking the 
Chains” conference in Oslo, 
Norway. This conference is a 
huge time of inspiration and 
has now attracted people 
from numerous other 
European countries. This 
year was exceptional with 
fourteen people receiving 

the Holy Ghost! There was 
a special move amongst 
the children with numerous 
children receiving the Holy 
Ghost. One night church 
went from 6:30 until after 
midnight, and no one was 
in a rush to leave. Bless the 
Lord and you, for supporting 
Global Missions and the 
Nordics! 

~ Missionaries  of the 
Scandanavian Area

After ending a house service 
with prayer in their living
room, my language teacher’s 
fourteen year old daughter 
wistfully spoke and said, 
“I would really like to have 
the Holy Ghost. I don’t know 
when it will happen.” I told 
her we can definitely pray 
again! After a quick Bible 
study, we began to pray once 
more and she was joyfully 
speaking in tongues!  What 
a beautiful sight and sound! 
Your prayers are making a 
difference!

~ Karen Poole

Bolivia

Lesotho

Norway



To give, reference the appropriate 
project # and send to: 

Global Missions
36 Research Park Court 

Weldon Spring, MO 63304
p: 636-229-7900

BUILDING IN TANZANIA 
There is a need for a building to serve as 
offices and dormitory for the Bible school 
in Mwanza, Tanzania, at a cost of $20,000.
Project #: GMGP.1255.2202

Monthly Project Highlights

NEW ROOF IN ST LUCIA
We have an open door here.  One of the 
buildings need a new roof.  The pastor has 
not asked me about it but it is needed.  
$3,500 would go a long way in helping 
them.
Project #: GMGP.3185.2102


